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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We started the week with a 

good giggle as the children 

watched óThe Ridiculous Rhyme 

Showô. Presenters Joe and 

Andrew filled the hall with 

laughter and rhyme. It was a 

delight to hear the children 

enjoying themselves.  

 

Year 5 and 6 enjoyed learning 

about behind the scenes of a 

television show and the 

different roles involved.  

 

A huge thank you for the 

parent contributions and to the 

PTA for subsidising the cost. It 

is always difficult to balance 

having additional experiences and visits with the financial implications. We really appreciate 

your support.  

 

On Tuesday, we wore sunglasses and hats 

to support Sight for Wight . We learnt to be 

wise and protect our eyes. I am delighted to 

say we have raised £91.60 for the charity.  

 

Sight for Wight is the oldest charity on the 

Isle of Wight and they are passionate to 

prevent avoidable sight loss. Please support 

your child to have a hat in school every day.  

 

  



 

Year 6 were invited to the Leavers Service held at Portsmouth Cathedral. They were excellent 

ambassadors for the school and made us all extremely proud. It was a lovely day with activities 

in the morning and a service held by Bishop Jonathan in the afternoon. A day to remember.  

I must say a huge thank you to Mr Kozakewycz for cutting the pieces for our new banner. The 

children gave their design ideas for inspiration and the amazing Mrs Bulpitt found materials 

within school to create the final banner. She even had to dig out her sewing machine! It is one 

of the many reasons why I love our school, the teamwork and the strive to do all that we can to 

be our best. 

 

There are more pictures of the day on our Facebook page ï please take a look! 

https://www.facebook.com/Bembridge -Church-of-England-Primary-School-108817365021162 

  

https://www.facebook.com/Bembridge-Church-of-England-Primary-School-108817365021162


 

 

 

Year 4 enjoyed playing the 

glockenspiel in the 

sunshine this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have been to Osborne House today to study the beautiful grounds and the variety of 

flowers. We will have some photos to share with you next week.  

 

Unfortunately, we have had to postpone the Table Top Sale on Sunday and plan to hold one in 

the Autumn term.  

 

Finally, we would like to thank all who supported the Year 

6 Coffee Afternoon for Wessex Cancer Trust. It was a 

lovely afternoon. A big thanks to all involved in organising 

the event!  

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

  

Mrs Chambers 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning to love God, one another and ourselves 
  



 

Awards and Special Mentions 

 

 

 

Year Name Comment 

R Sonny For his independent writing in the outdoor area. 

2 Jack 
For showing great enthusiasm in his learning and completing extra work at 

home.  

3 Darcy For taking the time to check her work. 

4 Poppy 
For her hard work when researching and writing a non-chronological report on 

Viking longships. Well done! 

4 Zak 
For his hard work when researching and writing a non-chronological report on 

Viking longships. Well done! 

5 Daisy 
For always putting in maximum effort in class and for producing excellent 

potion recipes inspired by A Midsummer Nightôs Dream. 

5 Maddie 
For always putting in maximum effort in class and for producing excellent 

potion recipes inspired by A Midsummer Nightôs Dream. 

6 Mia 
For being a superb Archbishop of Canterbury in the role play activity at 

Portsmouth Cathedral.  

 



 

Our House of the week was Red 

House with 298 house points!
  

 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 

 
  

Date Event 

30th June Year 5 and 6 at STEM event at Cowes Enterprise College 
Further details to follow 

1st July Year 2 Sharing Assembly at 2:20pm ï Parents and Carers of Year 2 children invited to 
watch their sharing assembly, followed by the PTA cake sale outside. 

6th July Year 6 Performance 
Two performances 1:30pm and 6:00pm 

7th July Year 6 Performance 
One performance at 6:00pm 

11th July Key Stage 1, Reception and Windmills Pre-school Sports Day (morning only) 
Back up date 14th July 

12th July Transition Morning  
Pupils spend the morning with their teacher for September 2022 

12th ï 13th July Year 6 Transition Days at Secondary Schools 
Year 6 pupils go to their Secondary school for Tuesday and Wednesday. 

14th July Men in Sheds Concert 
By invitation only 

18th July Key Stage 2 Sports Day (morning only) 
Back up date Tuesday 19th 

19th July  Year 6 Leavers Event 
Details TBC 

21st July Leavers Service at Holy Trinity Bembridge at 10am 

21st July Last day of term for the children 

22nd July Development Day ï 
 Staff in school but not open to children 

1st and 2nd 
September 

Development Days (INSET) ï 
Staff in school but not open to children 

5th September All children return to school for the new school year!!!!!! 


